
  

 

 

 

SPE  
Spanish Proficiency Exam 

SPRING 2021 
APRIL 17, 2021 | 8:00AM AND 2:00PM 
COLLEGE OF EDUCATION – UA CAMPUS 
1430 E. SECOND ST. TUCSON, AZ 85721 

The Arizona Classroom Teacher Spanish Proficiency Examination is one of the 

requirements for bilingual educators, bilingual resource teachers, bilingual 

specialists and any other professional bilingual instructions.  

As we resume services during the coronavirus pandemic, we will be offering the 

exam IN PERSON and TWO SMALL SECTIONS. We are taking all 

necessary precautions to keep you safe while we care for you and your loved 

ones.  

If you would like more information, please email our SPE Coordinator:  

• Maria Belinda Vasquez → mariavasquez@email.arizona.edu  

To reserve a spot in the exam please fill out the registration form and plan to 

attend to the SPE Workshop: 

• Friday April 2, 2021 @5:00-7:00pm (zoom online) 
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